
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 VILLAGE OF AURORA  
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the 

Village of Aurora on Wednesday March 17, 2021, at approximately 6:00 P.M. via Zoom, 

pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law, for the purpose of hearing all 

persons for or against the proposed Local Law #2 of 2021 entitled "The Waiver of the 

Maximum Real Property Tax Levy Limit”. Local Law #2 of 2021 is posted on the Village 

Website, auroranewyork.us, and is available for viewing by appointment only at the 

Village Office, 456 Main St, Aurora, NY 13026 (315 364-7293). Public Comment is 

strongly encouraged to be submitted in writing, no later than 5:00 pm EST March 17, 

2021, via mail (at the address above), email to villageclerk@auroranewyork.us, or the 

yellow drop box outside the Village Office. Regular meeting to follow. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/92533273160?pwd=cnFGOWhvbjQrQ29UMy9TWGFaZmVxQT09 

Meeting ID: 925 3327 3160 

Passcode: 004568 

One tap mobile 

+19292056099,,92533273160#,,,,*004568# US (New York) 

+13017158592,,92533273160#,,,,*004568# US (Washington DC) 

Dial by your location 

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

Meeting ID: 925 3327 3160 

Passcode: 004568 

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/acgRYKKwV7 

Posted February 24, 2021 
 
Ann Balloni 
Village Clerk 

 

mailto:villageclerk@auroranewyork.us

